North Middle School Parent Involvement Policy

The faculty and staff of North Middle School embrace the philosophy that parents and school
personnel must work together in order to improve the quality of education for all students.
To ensure parents have the opportunity for input into the planning, design, implementation,
and evaluation of school programs, including the Title I program, North Middle School will:

e Host an annual meeting with all North Middle stakeholders. This meeting will provide
the following:
o Explanation of the Title I program and services
o Information concerning Title I laws, regulations, and guidelines
o Invitation to serve on the school’s Advisory Team and to make suggestions for
the program
o Distribution of the school’s Parent Involvement Policy to parents
o Information about the school’s goals

e North Middle School will establish a Parent Advisory Team which will work with the
school’s leadership consisting of the school principal, classroom teachers, and Title I
director.

e The Parent Advisory Team at North Middle School will meet on an as-needed basis for
the purpose of providing input into the planning, implementing, and evaluating of the
Title I program on a school-wide basis.

e A parent/student/teacher/principal compact will be reviewed by the Title I team and
signed by all parties and returned to North Middle School at the beginning of the year.

e Students’ progress will be communicated to parents every four and half weeks with
progress reports and every nine weeks with report cards. Student grades are also
available for viewing through the Skyward portal at any time.

e Parent/Teacher conferences will be held two times during the 2021-2022 school year.

e Input from parents will be gathered by a needs assessment survey.

At North Middle School, we encourage the involvement of parents, and we invite you to
share your ideas and concerns with us. By working together, we provide our children
with the greatest opportunities for success.
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